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October 2017 Newsletter 

 
Commencing week beginning 
Monday 2nd October 2017 

 
Monday 2pm – 3pm 
P1 & P2 Irish Dancing 
Monday 3pm – 4pm 
P3-P7 Irish Dancing 
P3-P7 Kickstart Football Coaching 
P4-P7 Cross Country 
 
Tuesday 3pm-4pm 
P4-P7 Gardening Club 
P5-P7 Eco Club 
P7 Homework Club 
 
Wednesday 2pm-3pm  
P1 & P2 Jumping Clay (Group 1) 
Wednesday 3pm-4pm 
P3 Jumping Clay 
P4-P7 Choir 
 
Thursday 2pm-3pm 
P1 & P2 Skill School Soccer 
Thursday 3pm-4pm 
P3-P7 Skill School Soccer 
P3-P7 Spanish Club 
P5-P7 Scratch Programming 
P3 & P4 Zumba 
P7 Homework Club 
 
Commencing  
Monday 9th October 2017 
2pm-3pm 
P1 & P2 Jumping Clay (Group 2) 

********** 

Monday 2nd October 2017 
Primary 5 World Drumming 
sessions will continue each 
Monday during school. 
 
Tuesday 3rd October 2017 
The Nerve Centre will visit 
Primary 3 on this day, they will 
have fun creating their own mini 
movies using green screen 
technology and coding. 
 
Wednesday 4th October 2017 
Primary 5 Swimming Lessons will 
continue each Wednesday during 
school. 
 
Also 
Primary 1 Class Photograph will 
be published in today’s edition of 
the Roe Valley Sentinel. 
 
Also  
Mrs O’Donnell will be meeting 
with the parents of those children 
preparing for the AQE Transfer 
Test over the next few days. 
Appointments will have been 
received. 
 
Friday 6th October 2017 
Macmillan Coffee Morning will 
take place in school today from 
10.00am – 11.30am. 
Everyone welcome. 
 
Also  
School Council Meeting will take 
place during school hours. 
 
 

Also 
Primary 1 Class Photograph will 
be will be published in today’s 
edition of the Derry Journal. 
 
Tuesday 10th October 2017 
Active Numeracy Day, 
All pupils will take part in Active 
Numeracy tasks during the school 
day. 
 
Thursday 12th October 2017 
Primary 7 will attend the RADAR 
Centre, Belfast on this day. 
Further details to follow. 
 
Friday 13th October 2017 
Parents & Friends of RVIPS 
Meeting will take place in school 
from 2.00pm – 2.55pm.  
Further information to follow. 
 
Tuesday 17th October 2017 
Ken Reay our school 
photographer will visit school on 
this day to take the children’s 
Annual School Photograph.  
 
Also 
The Service of Light for those 
Primary 7 children preparing for 
the sacrament of Confirmation 
will take place on this evening in 
St Mary’s Chapel.  
Further details to follow. 
 
Wednesday 18th October 2017 
Mrs Katrina Crilly the newly 
appointed principal of Oakgrove 
Integrated College will visit school 
on this day and meet with our 
Primary 6 and Primary 7 pupils. 
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Thursday 19th October 2017 
This year our Annual Harvest 
Celebration will be hosted by 
Primary 4 & Primary 5 in 
Drumachose Presbyterian Church, 
at 10.00am Everyone welcome  
 
Friday 20th October 2017 
Parents & Friends of RVIPS will 
host a Quiz Night in our school 
hall. Further details to follow. 
 
Week beginning  
Monday 23rd September 2017 
Primary 1 and Primary 2 will 
have their Autumn walk to Roe 
Valley Country Park during this 
week. 
Further details to follow. 
 
Monday 23rd September 2017 
LCDI will visit school on this day 
to help all children make a 
Halloween Lantern. Please send a 
clean 2ltr milk container and £1 
to school for this event. 
 

Tuesday 24th October 2017 
Primary 5 will visit the 
Dormitories of the old Workhouse 
at LCDI to make a willow lantern 
to represent our school in this 
year’s Halloween Lantern Parade. 
 
Wednesday 25th October 2017 
Primary 5 will have a Road 
Safety Walk. Further details to 
follow. 
 
Also  
Miss McWhirter will host a school 
assembly about this year’s 
Christmas shoebox appeal in aid 
of Road of Hope. 
 
Thursday 26th October 2017 
All children will finish school at 
2pm on this day to facilitate 
Parent/Teacher Meetings. 
Appointments will be scheduled in 
early October. 
 

Friday 27th October 2017 
This is the last day for filled 
shoeboxes to be brought in to 
school for the Christmas Shoebox 
Appeal. 
 
Monday 30th October – Friday 
3rd November 
School will be closed on these 
days for mid-term break. School 
will reopen on Monday 6th 
November 2017. 
 
Further Dates for November 
Friday 10th November 2017 
Primary 6 Special Assembly will 
take place in school on this day at 
2pm.  
 
Wednesday 15th November 
Our Annual Christmas Craft Fair 
will take place in school. Further 
details to follow. 
 
 

 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very safe and happy Halloween break.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh 
Principal 


